
Diamond Lake Water District 

WATER SHUT OFF NOTICE 
There will be a planned water shut off going in effect on 

Wednesday May, 15th from 9:00AM to 4:30PM. 

 

THIS WATER SHUT OFF WILL AFFECT: 
• 2372, 2582, 2612 S. Shore Diamond Lake Rd.  
• All of Pine Hill Rd.  
• All of Lady Court Dr. 
• 9392 Coyote Trail 

 
 

Please plan accordingly 
 

If you have any questions or concerns please call  
(509) 447-4660 or go to our website 
https://diamondlake.ruralwater.com  

 
 

We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you 
for your patients and cooperation.   

https://diamondlake.ruralwater.com/

